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Subject:  Backwash Pump at Temagami South Water Plant 

Agenda Date: March, 13, 2018 

Attachments: Two Quotes  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This memorandum is for information purposes only 
 

 To recommend that Council authorize staff to purchase the backwash pump as quoted before the 
budget is passed due to the urgency of this.   
 
INFORMATION 
 
Public works would like to inform Council that we have a backwash pump that has failed at our 
Temagami South Water Plant and it is very important that we replace this pump ASAP. 
 
This pump works in conjunction with the water plant to take the backwash water and pump it out to our 
main sewer line. There is a second pump that is still in operation but if it fails the water plant cannot 
operate without these pumps. 
  
The Public Works Department and OCWA had Spec and Sons from Sudbury design a bracket to be 
able to remove this one pump because of the building design. (No way to pull the pump out when the 
building was designed) the pump was pulled out and sent away for a quote and its cheaper to buy a 
new pump than to repair the old one. 
 
Attached are two quotes for the replacement pump and the Xylem pump is the cheapest. All of our 
other pumps are Xylem as well.  
 
If Public Works orders this pump we can save the mark up that OCWA would charge us. Also in the 
near future the other pump will most likely need repairs also which will include another bracket being 
designed by Spec and Son. 
 
The reason for this memo is because the budget is not completed yet and the delivery on these pumps 
is minimal 3 weeks.  This item is not included in the budget submissions.  
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